
Spring Music Programs 

Wednesday, May 29-JUNIOR PROGRAM 

Thursday, May 30- PRE-K AND KINDERGARTEN 

PROGRAM 

The Junior class (Mrs. Jeanie, Ms. Amy, Mrs. Sara, and 

Ms. Bella) will be having their outdoor (if weather 

permits, otherwise indoors) spring music programs on 

Wednesday, May 29 at 6 PM in our school parking lot. 

13230 Cedar Creek Court, Homer Glen. Please arrive 15 

minutes before your child’s scheduled show time, and 

bring your own chairs. Please let us know as soon as 

possible if your child will not be able to attend. 

 

Mrs. Patti and Ms. Erina’s Pre-K and Ms. Tara’s Pre-K 

and Kindergarten will be having their outdoor (if 

weather permits, otherwise indoors) spring music 

programs on Thursday, May 30 at 6 PM in our school 

parking lot. 13230 Cedar Creek Court, Homer Glen. 

Please arrive 15 minutes before your child’s scheduled 

show time, and bring your own chairs. The kindergarten 

children will be having their graduation ceremony right 

after the program. Please let us know as soon as 

possible if your child will not be able to attend. 



 

 

Please send your child in the clothing you’d like them to 

wear while singing, and bring their graduation gear to 

change into. 

 

The Pre-K classes will be having their outdoor (if 

weather permits, otherwise indoors) spring music 

programs on Saturday, June 3, in our school parking lot. 

13230 Cedar Creek Court, Homer Glen. Please arrive 15 

minutes before your child’s scheduled show time, and 

bring your own chairs. Please let us know as soon as 

possible if your child will not be able to attend. 

 

*Mrs. Jeanie and Mrs. Tracy’s Juniors 9:30 AM 

 

*Ms. Patti and Ms. Christina’s Pre-K 10:30 AM 

 


